COVID-19 Notifications for Passengers of The Lake Biwa Canal Cruise

Regarding the cruise schedule from 28th March,

The following measures are to prevent the expansion of COVID-19 will be applied.
+ We will provide hand sanitizers at our embarkation and disembarkation lounges.
* We will sanitize the hand drills at our lounges and the disembarkation areas.

+ We will call for attention to our passengers about the notifications of COVID-19.
» Our staff will keep their hands clean and wear masks.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Note: All the cruises of "The Lake Biwa Canal Cruise" are open-air.



